

MEMORANDUM

DATE: February 10, 2025

TO:

The Granby Board of Selectmen

FROM:

Mike Walsh, Granby Town Manager

REGARDING:

Board of Selectmen Proclamation for the "Clock Project"

As you may recall, in the fall of 2024, based on the organizational efforts of Granby resident Deborah Kulwich, a new Community Clock was purchased and installed at the entrance to the Town Hall Complex.

Because of those efforts, please accept the attached proclamation which recognizes Deborah Kulwich and a host of people, organizations, and businesses who worked together to make the "Clock Project" a reality.

All of the people listed in the proclamation have been invited to attend the February 18th Board of Selectmen Meeting. If I can answer any questions on the aforementioned, please let me know. Thank you.